
15. SAFETY WORKS MARSHLAND ROAD, HAWKINS ROAD AND LOWER STYX ROAD 
INTERSECTION 

 
The Board received a report on the Safety Capital Works Project proposed for the rural crossroads of Marshland 
Road, Hawkins Road and Lower Styx Road, which included a request to commence the process of ‘Seeking 
Community Views’. 

 
The Board resolved that a public meeting be called at Ouruhia Hall to discuss the Hawkins Road, Marshland Road and 

Lower Styx Road intersection on Wednesday 29 November at 7.30pm, and that the City Streets Unit notify 
affected residents of the meeting. 


